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[ MARINA FLAG STATE ADMINISTRATION
ADVISORY NO. 27-2002, October 22, 2002 ]

ADDITIONAL MEASURES TO ENSURE THE SAFETY AND SECURITY
DOMESTIC PASSENGER AND/OR CARGO SHIPS

In view of the recent incidents in the
country and as part of our continuing effort to
ensure the safety and security of our domestic passenger and/or cargo ships and
the people and
goods that they carry, Flag State Administration Advisory No. 018,
series of 2001 dated 02 January 2001, is hereby reiterated.   All shipping
companies/ship owners/operators are hereby directed to more strictly institute the
following measures:

1.                 Exercise extra vigilance at all entry points to their premises,
passenger terminals and vessels.

2.         Check persons and/or passengers and their baggage entering the
premises.   Entry
 should be denied to anyone who refuses to
submit to a security check prior to entry into passenger terminals
and embarkation to a ship.

3.         Immediately inform any of the following government agencies of
any suspicious person(s)/activity(ies) movement(s) in your
premises/ships and/or their immediate vicinity.

METRO MANILA

DOTC Action Center 7890/727-17-10/723-82-35
MARINA 521-01-07/521-65-27/524-27-46
PNP Maritime Group 722-12-15
PNP Bomb Disposal Group 721-85-44
PCG Special Operations Group 527-38-70/527-38-80
PCG Bomb Detection (K-9) 243-04-60

MARINA REGIONAL OFFICES

Batangas City (043) 723-82-59/(043) 723-13-65
Cagayan de Oro City (088) 856-91-04/(088) 856-91-05
Cebu City (032) 232-60-52/(032) 232-64-25
Cotabato City (064) 421-36-13/(064) 421-97-68
Davao City (082) 221-13-92/(082) 227-95-37
Iloilo City (033) 329-41-80/(033) 329-64-90
Legaspi City (052) 214-37-32/(052) 480-63-53
San Fernando City, La Union (072) 242-70-52/(072) 888-01-54


